Islands Trust Attention: Mr. Kees Langereis Mr. Scott Colbourne

Dear Sirs:

July 5/21

in the proposed revision of the blalands trust folicy statement. at an alarming rate without enough community input and transparency. It is my and many schene genions we need at referendeem. elt is not right that such major decisions be made by so few for So many people. There is not enough transparency in the planning and development proposels. and not enough unbissed field investigation has been done We already have major water problems. Rushed through development plane for special interest groups are only going to exacerbate this and help destroy the Islands natural evolptem.

RECEIVED

JUL 0 5 2021

ISLAND TRUST
NORTHERN OFFICE

Thank you Kathy Logan Cabriola blo. B.C.